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slow to 20 for safer streets
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Slower driving in your local 
neighbourhood can help towards 
a safer community.

A part time 
20mph zone will 
be introduced 
in your 
neighbourhood 
outside 
Stephenson 
Way Academy 
and Nursery 
School.

Slower driving speeds can help:

Reduce road casualties.

Children to play outside safely.

Make it less noisy for nearby homes.

For more information please visit www.durham.gov.uk/slowto20

http://www.durham.gov.uk/slowto20
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